WASILLA CITY COUNCIL INFORMATION MEMORANDUM CM No. 99-69
SUBJECT: Biannual Renewal of Liquor Licenses

REQUESTED BY: J. Newman

PREPARED BY: J. Newman DATE: November 19, 1999

FOR AGENDA OF: December 13, 1999
SUMMARY:

The following businesses will be filing an application with the Alcoholic Beverage
Control Board (ABC Board) to renew their liquor licenses in 2000. Licenses are
renewed on a biannual basis.

Evangelo’s Trattoria The Great Bear Brewing Co.
Pizza Hut C & D Liquor

La Fiesta Dos Mexican Restaurant Safeway Store

The Farm House VFW Post #9365

Tokyo Restaurant & Sushi Bar Backstop Concessions

The Brewery Mug Shot Saloon
Windbreak Cafe

The clerk’s office is requesting authorization to submit letters of non-objection to the
ABC Board once it is determined that the business requesting a renewal meets the
requirements of Council Policy No. 95-03.

Should a business fail to meet any of the requirements provided in Council Policy 95-03,
their application will be forward to the council for review.

FISCAL IMPACT: X No _ Yes, amount requested: $ Fund:

RECOMMENDED ACTION: To direct the clerk’s office to submit a letter of non-
objection to the ABC Board for liquor license renewal applications provided the business
meets the requirements of Council Policy 95-03.
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